
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

            
 

Friday 7th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Just a quick update on our visit France plans.  Thank you for sending in copies of your child’s passport. If you have 
not already sent in your GHIC, please do so as soon as possible. 
 
HOODIES 
 
Each child on the visit will receive a visit hoodie.  We will wear these to travel in.  This helps us to identify our 
children on the ferry and at service stations etc.  I am now ready to take sizes in order to place the order.  Please 
click on the link below and complete the online form, indicating your child’s required size.  I have an XS, S, M and 
L hoodie in my classroom, should your child wish to try on a hoodie for size.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/syQBuD7YWJ 
 
Please select your child’s hoodie size as soon as possible, or by Friday 14th February at the very latest. 
 
Once they are ordered, I will not be able to change the size, therefore, I will give all children the opportunity to 
try on a hoodie if they want to. Please see below the size chart for your information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACCOMMODATION & ITINERARY 
 
There has been a change to the accommodation for this visit.  This is due to circumstances beyond our control.  
However, I am completely satisfied that the new accommodation is going to be even better.  The location is more 
central for all our excursions. Our tour guide, who will be travelling with us from England, has planned an 
excellent itinerary for us.  We have a jam packed few days including visits to Mont St Michel, snail farms, bakeries 
and the DD landing beaches.  Let us hope the weather is kind to us! 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/syQBuD7YWJ


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING 
 
There will be a parents’ information meeting closer to the time of our visit, where I will provide you further travel 
and itinerary details. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Mrs V Twynham 
Lead for French / Visit Lead 

 

 


